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Comments: The Frank Church Wilderness Area needs to be protected fully for the use of future generations. The

proposed gold mine bordering the wilderness area is not in keeping with wilderness preservation and will

adversely affect the water quality, and animal, and fish habitat. I stand with Nez Perce people in opposition to this

proposed project!


